
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to invite you to out Nursery Christmas Mini 
Show! 

On Wednesday 6th December We will be performing a small 
selection of festive songs especially for our loved ones. Our 
show will take place in the main school hall at 2:30 and will 
last approximately 20 minutes. You will be able to take your 
children home straight after the performance but pick-up will be 
from the usual door at Nursery to allow us time to get the 
children changed from their costumes.  

*If your child does not normally attend the Wednesday 
afternoon session we would like to invite them to stay with us 
all day for the performance. 

We would also like to remind you of another other festive date: 

On Tuesday 19th December we will be holding a Decorations 
Day stay and play session in line with the rest of the school.  

*If this is not your child’s usual day but you would like to 
attend you are very welcome to join us. Your child may also 
stay for their Christmas lunch that day too and you can collect 
them again at 12:30. Please be sure to let a member of staff 
know.  

Kind Regards, 

The Nursery Team 


